APR 19 1983

Docket No. 50-311

Public Service Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. Richard A. Uderitz
Vice President - Hluclear
Post Office Box 236 ’
Hancocks Bridge, Hew dJdersey 08038

"

Gentlemen:

By letter dated February 18, 1983, we informed your Company that an additional
sum of $900 was due for your application dated October 7, 1982, for the Salem
Nuclear Generating Station Unit Ne. 2. The requested $900 has not been received
by us; therefore, it should be remitted t¢ this office within 15 days from the
date of your receipt of this letter. S i

Sincerely,

Original Signed by?
lﬁm' @" leel‘-‘ ol ._.:‘:

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
j Office of Administration
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RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
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